
 

Camp Baldwin Project in Elberta, Al Oct 2023  
 
Work consisted of removing the flooring in one of the buildings, putting down a vapor barrier, 
replacing the floorboards and replacing the carpet.  The ladies made curtains for the camp 
buildings, made dresses, shorts, tops and wheelchair bags.  A total of 18 ALCOM were 
present to serve at Baldwin this year.  Thanks to those that chose to serve here. 
 
 
 
 

Scroll down for pictures! 

















 


